A regular meeting was held in person and virtually with the meeting originating at City Hall, Canby Minnesota on July 1, 2020. Physically present were Nancy Bormann, Eugene Bies, Casey Namken, Gerald Boulton, Frank Maas, Sheila Krohse, Rebecca Schrupp, John Alley, Sue Alley, Summer Lacek, Jocelynn Lacek, Stephanie Johnson, Joshua Johnson, Josh Theis. Virtually attending were: Denise Hanson and Isaiah Keating
Members:	Nancy Bormann, Denise Hanson, Eugene Bies, Frank Maas and Casey Namken
Absent:	None
Visitors:	Rebecca Schrupp, City Administrator
		Gerald Boulton, City Attorney 
                        Joshua Theis, Canby News
                        Sheila Krohse, Bolton & Menk
                        Isaiah Keating, Police Chief
                                                                                         
                        		
The regular Council meeting was called to order.
Minutes from the June 17th meeting were reviewed. A motion was made by Maas to approve the minutes of the June 17th meeting. The motion was seconded by Namken. All voted in favor. None voted against. The motion was carried. 
Krohse gave an update on the project. 
Summer Lacek asked that discussion of security cameras be added to an agenda. 
The tennis courts were discussed. The Council would like to apply for the DNR grant next year. 
City Hall opening was discussed. Cleaning at the City buildings were also discussed. A contract for cleaning services from Granite Falls was reviewed. 
Budget planning was discussed. The Council would like to see a 4% cut from all departments for next year. 
The Planning Commission recommendation for a special use permit for Joshua Johnson at 109 Eastview Dr, Parcel 31-540-0101 was discussed. A motion was made by Namken to deny the special use permit, but to not enforce the ordinance and have them use their shop for the current use for a period of 90 days. The motion was seconded by Maas. The motion carried with Maas, Namken, Bormann, and Hanson voting in favor and Bies voting against. 
The June vendor transactions were reviewed. A motion was made by Mass and seconded by Namken to approve the vendor transactions in the amount of $242,799.39. All voted in favor. None voted against. The motion was carried. 
The CARES funds were discussed. A motion was made by Namken and seconded by Maas to participated with the County on the CARES Act funds. All voted in favor. None voted against. The motion was carried. 
Keating brought up the old squad car. A motion was made by Namken that once the car is striped to replace one of the cars at the airport. The motion was seconded by Maas. All voted in favor. None voted against. The motion was carried. 
A motion was made by Namken to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded by Maas. All voted in favor. None voted against. The motion was carried. 

Attest:							____________________________________
							Mayor
____________________________________
City Administrator


